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November 9, 2020 

 
Dear OASIS User, 
Northrop Grumman has conducted a review of our OASIS supplier content and has realigned some 
of the OASIS content in order to make the site easier to navigate and find the information you are 
seeking. 
 
What’s changed? 
Most of the content that was contained in the OASIS site has been retained. In a few instances 
outdated documents and forms have been removed. The documents and forms that remain have 
been realigned into consolidated, easier to navigate pages. You no longer need to know which 
Northrop Grumman sector you are working with in order to find your document. In the few cases 
where a document is specific to a particular sector, the sector name is clearly identified in the 
document title. 
 
What else should I know? 
It’s possible that the URL for some documents has changed. If you had a bookmark for a specific 
document that no longer works, you can try manually navigating to the document from the OASIS 
home page. Alternatively, contacts are listed under Help and Resources - Contacts that can assist 
you in locating the document. 
 
Thank you for your continued support, 
 
Northrop Grumman OASIS Team 
 


